
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 30, 2004 
Electronic Bulletin No. 494 
RE: Embargo Oakland, Los Angeles and Lathrop Revision 
 
Dear valued Customer: 
 
Oakland and Los Angeles Facilities (including City of Industry and San 
Diego) Embargo: 
Effective 1300 PDT April 30, 2004 UPRR has issued an embargo against all 
volume enroute or originating Oakland and all Los Angeles (including City of 
Industry and San Diego) facilities.  This embargo is in response to refusal of 
truck drivers to haul shipments to/from rail facilities in Oakland and Los 
Angeles.  Formal embargo language will be forwarded when available, 
however, the parameters are somewhat different (due to UPRR clarity and 
interpretation from AAR Embargo Committee) from the recent 
Lathrop/Sacramento embargo.  
 
 All loads billed to/from Oakland or Los Angeles PRIOR to 2359 May 2, 2004 
will be accepted at UPRR gates.  Any load billed to/from Oakland or Los 
Angeles (including City of Industry and San Diego) facilities AFTER 2359 May 
2, 2004, will not be accepted at UPRR gates.  Permit system will be 
established for Oakland and Los Angeles facilities as well. 
 
On-dock marine facilities are NOT affected by the Los Angeles embargo. 
 
Revision to Lathrop/Sacramento Embargo: 
 
Effective 1300 PDT April 30, 2004, UPRR will accept Eastbound loads 
originating at its Lathrop facility WITHOUT permit until further notice.  All loads 
with destination other than Oakland or Los Angeles facilities will be accepted at 
Lathrop.  Embargo of Lathrop destined volume continues and permit must be 
obtained prior to submitting billing to UPRR or billing will be rejected. 
 
Additional updates will be issued as further information becomes available. 
 
Thank you for your continued patience and understanding. 
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